Report to the Food Policy Council From the Community Gardens Committee Re: Activities in June 2014

Although the City's committee has not met since May, due to lack of quorum in June, there has been a great deal of activity on behalf of community gardens. Several members of the committee, garden leaders themselves, convened a gathering of 40 garden leaders to gather their input and feedback since CAC announced its withdrawal of support for gardens; this information was shared with the other planning groups that have been meeting in earnest, communicating with and among garden leaders, and planning for the future. Nan Fey, Carrie Edgar and Mark Woulf are very involved in these ongoing discussions, and will be bringing an important request to the Food Policy Council for action at the July meeting.